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Tuesday 2nd July 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 6 PAT Games Showdown! – Thursday 11th July 2024 
 
The Year 6 PAT Games Showdown is an exciting event for all of the year 6’s across the trust to 
have the opportunity to compete against each other in their final PAT Games Competition on 
Thursday 11th July 2024 at Pontefract Rugby Club. 
 
During the morning of this event, children will be taking part in a rounder’s competition and in 
the afternoon, children will take part in a colour run. If there are pupils who do not wish to 
take part, there will be opportunity for them to take on different roles, such as being the team 
manager or a photographer.  
 
A coach will be provided by school for children to be transported to Pontefract Rugby Club for 
9:45am and return to school after the event for around 2:45pm.  Members of staff from Orchard 
Head will be attending the event with the children. 
 
9:30am:    Leave Orchard Head school 
9:45am:    Arrive at Pontefract Rugby Club to be registered  
9:45am – 11:45am:  Participate in the Rounders Tournament.  
12:00pm – 12:45pm: Lunch 
12:45pm – 2:15pm:  Colour Run 
2:30pm:  Leave Pontefract Rugby Club and return to Orchard Head. 
 
All pupils are required to bring: 

- Water bottle 
- Suncream 
- Sunglasses to protect your eyes during the colour run 
- White t-shirt they don’t mind getting covered in paint. 
- Change of cloths 
- Packed lunch (this can be provided by you or ordered through school prior to the event)   
 

Pupils will need to arrive at school in their ordinary PE kit: a plain white t-shirt, plain black school 
shorts/jogging bottoms and their trainers.  
 
Please give consent for your child to attend the event by enrolling them onto the MCAS under 
the clubs tab titled  ‘PAT Games Showdown’. 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss E Bucktrout 
PE Co-ordinator 
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